



**BOARD MEETING NOTES
11/14/23**

- **GREETING BY PRESIDENT SUSAN BRADY**
- **THANK YOU TO STEPHANIE FOR JOINING US TODAY TO DISCUSS GLOW RUN AND SPIRIT NIGHTS.**
-
- **THE CHIPOTLE SPIRIT NIGHT WAS NOT AS SUCCESSFUL AS WE WOULD HAVE LIKED. WHAT CAN WE DO TO ENSURE A BETTER TURNOUT? STEPHANIE SUGGESTED THAT WE POST MULTIPLE TIMES LEADING UP TO, AND ENSURE WE SHARE WITH DOJO, SCHOOL BLOG AND MEDIA OUTLET CONTACTS.**
- **THERE ARE ONLY 3 SCHEDULED SPIRIT NIGHTS SCHEDULED LEFT THIS YEAR. 2 SONIC AND 1 PIZZA ZONE. GRINGOS NEVER CONFIRMED THEIR SPIRIT NIGHT IN DEC. CARRIE WILL DO FLYERS FOR THE UPCOMING SONIC SPIRIT NIGHTS.**
- **GLOW RUN IS SET FOR 3/8! THE THEME WILL BE UNDER THE SEA! STEPHANIE MET WITH JENNY AT THE BEGINNING OF THE YEAR. STEPHANIE WOULD LIKE TO BEGIN GATHERING CONTACTS FOR PARENTS THAT ARE INTERESTED IN ASSISTING WITH THE GLOW RUN. SHE WILL BEGIN TO MAP OUT WHAT NEEDS TO BE ORGANIZED SO THAT THE COMMITTEES CAN BE DETERMINED AND HOW MANY VOLUNTEERS WE WILL NEED TO ENSURE EACH COMMITTEE CAN SUCCESSFULLY FULFILL THEIR ASSIGNMENTS. AMBER LANE HAS ALREADY VOLUNTEERED HER TIME! WE WILL NEED TO ENSURE PRIZES, DECORATIONS AND T-SHIRTS ARE ORGANIZED. CARRIE WILL DESIGN A FLYER TO DIRECT PROSPECTIVE VOLUNTEERS TO THE GLOW RUN EMAIL. WE DECIDED A PARENT INFORMATIONAL MEETING WILL BE A GOOD FOR THOSE THAT WANT TO HELP. STEPHANIE WOULD LIKE TO GET A NIGHT SCHEDULED FOR THAT MEETING SOMETIME IN DECEMBER. WE DISCUSSED THE BENEFITS OF HIGHLIGHTING OUR GOAL FOR THE MONEY RAISED. THE EMAIL FOR GLOW RUN IS GLOWRUNCHAIR@GMAIL.COM.**
- **THE P.E. COACHES HAVE REACHED OUT FOR OUR HELP IN ORGANIZING THEIR FUNDRAISERS FOR MILEAGE CLUB AND NEW SPEAKERS. THEY HAVE DECIDED TO SELL SHOELACES ON A SPECIFIED DAY IN NOVEMBER.**
- **ADRIENNE BANCROFT WILL BEGIN COMPILING SIGNUP LISTS FOR UPCOMING VOLUNTEER NEEDS SUCH AS THE HEARING AND VISION SCREENINGS, AND HOLIDAY PARTIES.**
- **HOLIDAY PARTIES WILL BE ON DECEMBER 15TH. WE PLAN TO HAVE OUR NORMAL GAMES AND FACE PAINTING. WE WOULD LIKE TO INTRODUCE A COUPLE NEW GAMES AS OUR BUDGET WILL ALLOW US TO PURCHASE THESE FOR THIS YEAR'S PARTIES. WE WOULD LIKE FEEDBACK FROM PTO MEMBERS FOR IDEAS! PLEASE BRING A BOX OR TWO TO WRAP AT THE NEXT PTO MEETING, DEC 5TH! THESE WILL BE USED FOR OUR PRESENT STACKING GAME. WE DECIDED TO ASK FOR SNACK DONATIONS FOR THE HOLIDAY PARTIES.**
- **FGA: WE DECIDED AGAINST A CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISER. WE NEED TO BEGIN NAILING DOWN DETAILS FOR FGA.**
- **NO TURKEY DONATIONS ARE NEEDED. AND, ITS A MIRACLE! THE LAMINATOR IS WORKING AGAIN!!!**
- **MEETING ADJOURNED.**